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Check out Camp Onseyawa 
 http://www.onseyawa.org  

February Anniversary 

02-25 Gary Carnevale 

DATE PROGRAM CHAIR TOPIC 

22 February 
Methodist Church 

Jeff Criblear 
Gareth Evans 

District Executive for Glacier Lakes District, Boy 
Scouts of America Seneca Waterways Council. 

 

February Club Anniversary 

02-28-2012 Sue Schermerhorn 

02-28-2012 David Hamilton 

February Birthdays 

02-15 Todd Freelove 

02-22 Mary DePorter 

ANNOUNCEMENTS:  
 

Please let Scott know the number of guests you will 
be bringing to the “Networking Informational 
Event”, by Friday, Feb. 25 so we can give Warfield’s 
accurate numbers!  Email: Scottdg1415@gmail.com.  
Phone: 315-462-3245.  The last chance to pick up 
invitations will be at the regular meeting on Tuesday, 
22 Feb.  Let Scott know if you need some before then. 
This is an important event for our club and we need 
everyone’s involvement to help our club grow and 
thrive.  There is no charge for guests.  The club is ask-
ing members for a $15, or more, donation to help off-
set costs. 

THERE WILL BE NO REGULAR MEETING ON MARCH 1, DUE TO THE 
EVENT ON MARCH 3. 

 
The District 7120 GRANT MANAGEMENT SEMINAR (GMS) is scheduled for Sat. 
March 5, from 9:30am to 12:30pm right in Clifton Springs at the Methodist Church Grace 
Hall.  If interested in attending please let PE David or Scott know. 

 
Our Rotary Club is planning to hold a first-ever-for-our-club chicken BBQ 
fundraiser on Sat. April 2 at the TOPS Friendly Market parking lot. Jeff Gal-
lahan will be our caterer.  200 tickets will be sold.  Each Rotarian will be 
asked to sell pre-sale tickets which will be distributed on Feb. 22.  Posters are 
available.  Contact Vivian if you would like some: vivianr@rochester.rr.com 

EACH ONE—BRING ONE 

RECAP OF 15 FEBRUARY MEETING   
Attendance: 12 + Pres. Tracy and Susan virtually.  

Guests:  AG Jim Crane, Victor-Farmington Rotary; Mike Wilcox, Canandaigua Rotary; 
Katie Peck, Midlakes Central School Social Worker and our Speaker. 

 
PROGRAM:  Katie Peck told us about the TIG (Trauma, Illness 
and Grief) program at Midlakes.  The goal of TIG is to prepare 
school districts to have appropriate support in place when they 
must respond to events involving trauma, violence, illness and 
death, which unfortunately our district has experienced in recent 
years. During times of a district–wide or school-wide crisis, school 
districts can deploy responders from both within and outside of the 
school in a coordinated and systematic manner.  TIG is a consorti-
um of school districts that provides shared training and back-up 
support networks in the event of a district-wide emergency.  TIG 
teams from multiple districts that share a philosophy of crisis re-
sponse come together to help each other in times of crises  Regrettably, crises are inevita-
ble and schools must be prepared to deal with the unexpected.  Thankfully we have such a 
program that provides tremendous support in these very difficult times.   


